
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF PLAINVILLE 

BUDGET TOWN MEETING 

APRIL 26, 2022 

 

THE LEGAL VOTERS OF THE TOWN OF PLAINVILLE and such owners of 

property as are permitted by law to vote at the Town Meeting, are hereby duly 

warned and given notice that the annual Town Meeting will be held on Tuesday, 

April 26, 2022 between 6:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m. at the Plainville Fire House, 77 West 

Main Street, solely for the purpose of voting on the General Government Budget 

and the Board of Education Budget for Fiscal Year 2023 as proposed by the Town 

Council and published in a legal notice on April 21, 2022. 

 

In accordance with the Charter of the Town of Plainville, should the Town Meeting 

fail to adopt either budget at the first so called on the Last Tuesday in April, the 

Town Meeting shall be adjourned to the Second Tuesday in May and subsequently 

adopted, in accordance with the provisions of Chapter VII Section 6 of said Charter. 

 

Dated at Plainville, Connecticut this 21st day of April 2022. 

 

Cindy A. Porrini, Town Clerk 

& Clerk of the Town Council 


